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1. LHD Seaplane Base Regulations: The aircraft tie-down and floatplane slip permit regulations advisory 
committee will be meeting on Wednesday, November 1st, 1:00pm at the ANC Badge Office Training Room 
located adjacent to the Badge Office in the airport’s North Terminal. The purpose of this committee is to assist 
the airport staff in the development of regulations concepts and proposed amendments through focused 
discussion with representatives of select airport user groups. The public is welcome to observe the meeting, 
and if time allows, provide comments at the end of the meeting.  Please direct questions to Alex Moss, AIAS 
Planning Manager, alex.moss@alaska.gov , 907-266-2540. 
 

2. DeHavilland Beaver N754 Installation: N754 is on loan from the Anchorage Aviation Museum and is 
currently being installed post TSA screening, suspended above Norton Sound Seafood Restaurant.   Impact to 
the travelling public is minimal, and Norton Sound will remain open through construction.  Estimated to be 
complete mid-November.   
 

3. Wings for Autism: Sponsored by the Arc of Anchorage, this event is for families with autism members who 
have never flown before to practice the check-in, security, and boarding process on November 11th from 
4:30pm – 8:00pm. Those interested can register at: http://www.thearc.org/wingsforautism/ANC?chid=9.   
 

4. ANC Runway 15/33 Rehabilitation Project: The project will rehabilitate and widen RW 15/33 (the 
north/south runway), and update taxiway geometry to meet FAA standards through the summers of 2018 and 
2019.   The runway will be partially closed during the 2018 summer and fully closed during the 2019 summer, 
which will require heavier cargo aircraft to be shifted to the east-west runways during construction.  
 

5. Airport Recruitment: The Airport is recruiting for equipment mechanics and operators, as well as facility 
maintenance positions and Police and Fire officers.  Information on these opportunities can be found on 
Workplace Alaska or through Local 71 at the following web addresses:  local71.com/jobs 
and governmentjobs.com/careers/Alaska. 
 

6. Farewell John Parrott:  John Parrott, Airport Manager, retired effective November 1.  John has been with the 
airport for 19 years, the last eight as Manager.  During that time he has been instrumental in improving the 
airport and strengthening our relationship with the airlines, community and other stakeholders.  We wish him 
the best. 
 

7. Sign up for GovDelivery: at anchorageairport.com to receive emails on all sorts of DOT related things. Also 
visit us on Facebook and Twitter.  
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